
 
 

 
 

 

12th September 2022 
 

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer, 
 
We invite you to the Little Ilford School Year 6 Open Evening on Wednesday, 12th October 
2022, from 4.00 pm - 6.30 pm. This is an opportunity for you to ‘taste’ our rich curriculum, 
learn about the exciting topics our students have access to and also interact with our 
wonderful students and staff, whilst viewing the new and improved school. 
 
Parents and students are invited into the school from 4.00 pm onwards, with the last entry at 
5.45 pm to ensure you can experience a school tour and meet the Headteacher. We expect 
a high number of visitors, so please be aware that a queuing system may be in place to 
enter the school building. 
 
Each family will be given a ticket to inform you about the student-led tour group you are in 
and when you will assemble for the Headteacher’s speech, which will take place 
approximately every 20 minutes starting from 4.10 pm. Please be aware that the tour will 
involve visiting departments on the ground, first, second and third floors. Therefore, we shall 
provide an area for pushchairs and lift access for those unable to access the stairs. 
 
Date: Wednesday 12th October 2022 
Time: 4.00 pm - 6.30 pm 
 
The Headteacher’s speech will take place during the following times: 
a) 4.10 pm Group 1 (Pink)   d) 5.10 pm Group 4 (Yellow) 
b) 4.30 pm Group 2 (Green)   e) 5.30 pm Group 5 (Orange) 
c) 4.50 pm Group 3 (Blue)   f)  5.50 pm Group 6 (White) 
 
Please feel free to visit our website either before or after your visit: 
http://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/ 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms R Begum 
Teacher of English, Media and Transition Coordinator 
 


